
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, APRIL 5, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THE MONTH OF MARCH WAS OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. LET ME SHARE ANOTHER 

LETTER WITH YOU. 

[SANDRA – CASPIAN MI]  I WISH TO CONVEY MY THANKS TO THOSE WHO FINANCIALLY 

SUPPORT THIS MINISTRY. I’M IN THE ‘STONE-AGE’, TOTALLY WITHOUT TECHNOLOGY OTHER 

THAN MY HOME PHONE AND THE RADIO. COUNTLESS TIMES I’M FINDING MYSELF THANKING 

GOD FOR THIS MINISTRY. HYMNS OF THE FAITH; BIBLE TEACHING PROGRAMS; MUSIC 

THROUGH THE NIGHT WHEN SLEEP IS ELUSIVE; SCRIPTURE SPOKEN BY THE STAFF; JANET 

PARSHALL AND A.P. ROUNDTABLE FOR BIBLICAL WORLD-VIEW ON THE NEWS OF OUR 

CULTURE; ALL THE ABOVE HELP ME TO BE CHRIST-CENTERED IN MY DAY TO DAY. THANK 

YOU WRVM STAFF AND ALL THOSE WHO SUPPORT THIS MINISTRY. WELCOME ABOARD RANDY! 

 [RICH – BIRNAMWOOD]  SINCE MANY SUPPORTERS MAY BE UNABLE TO GIVE DUE TO THE 

CORONA/ECONOMIC CRISIS, ENCLOSED FIND OUR ADDITIONAL OFFERING DURING SPRING 

LETTER MONTH. CHRISTIAN RADIO IS VITAL TO BALANCING OUT THE FAKE GOSPEL, FAKE 

NEWS AND OTHER FAKE INFORMATION THAT WE HEAR FROM AN APOSTATE CULTURE. MAY 

GOD HAVE MERCY. 

WE DO APPRECIATE YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT AT THIS TIME. THANK YOU FOR 

CONTINUING TO PARTNER WITH US DURING THESE DIFFICULT DAYS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


